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The Latest at YEP
Last week was the final week of YEP’s 2023 season: Mentorship Week! 
On Monday, crews spent the morning planting trees along Campbell 
Creek Trail as part of a streambank restoration project funded by a 
National Fish and Wildlife Foundation grant. In the afternoon, they 
heard a presentation on relationships and consent from STAR and a 
presentation on careers from Alaska Works. On Tuesday, teens received 
presentations on financial literacy from Baird and on career awareness 
from the Alaska Safety Alliance, and then completed their tree planting 
project along Campbell Creek Trail. Wednesday morning, YEP teens 
had the opportunity to shadow a professional in a field that they are 
interested in.
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Wednesday afternoon was 
spent wrapping up the summer 
by completing evaluations, 
returning their personal protective 
equipment, and setting up for 
the YEP Closing Dinner where we 
welcomed families to celebrate 
the crews’ accomplishments! For 
the final day of YEP on Thursday, 
we traveled to Eklutna Lake to ride 
bikes, kayak, and reflect on the 
summer.
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Work Safety

Be heat aware: on hot days, 
wear light and breathable 
clothing, bring plenty of 
water, and take breaks.

Community Corner

Thank you to all of the 
Anchorage professionals 
who welcomed YEP teens 
for our job shadow morning 
to learn more about their 
careers!



End of Season Awards
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Raif

Raif’s favorite tool is loppers. In his 
free time, Raif likes to spend time with 
family. His favorite part about YEP is 
seeing a variety of outdoor spaces.

Healthy Commuter Award

Enzio

Enzio’s favorite tool is a 
wheelbarrow. In his free time, Enzio 
likes to draw. His favorite part about 

YEP is the positive atmosphere.

Volunteer Award

Ally

Ally’s favorite tool is a pulaski. In 
her free time, Ally likes to read. Her 
favorite part about YEP is getting 

exercise and being outdoors.

Crew Member of the Year



Education and 
Recreation
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We spent the final Education and 
Recreation Day of the summer 
at Eklutna Lake. We took turns 
kayaking on the lake and riding 

bikes on the scenic trail, and also 
enjoyed a barbeque lunch. It was 
a gorgeous sunny day and a great 
way to celebrate crew members’ 
hard work and accomplishments.



2023 Sponsors

Alaska Airlines
Alaska Conservation Foundation

Alaska Department of Environmental
Conservation

Alaska Department of Fish & Game
Alaska Department of Natural
Resources, Forestry Division

Alaska Department of Natural
Resources, Office of Boating Safety

Alaska Insulation Supply
Alaska Rock Gym

Alaska Trails
Alaska Wildlife Conservation Center

Anchorage Museum
Anchorage School District

Anchorage Waterways Council
Arctic Valley Ski Area

BLM Anchorage Field Office
BLM Campbell Creek Science Center

Corvus Design
E.A. Hamm

FedEx
Kaladi Brothers Coffee

King Career Center (KCC)
Matson in Alaska

Midnight Sun Car and Van Rental
Moose’s Tooth Pub and Pizzeria

National Fish and Wildlife Foundation
Pablo’s Bikes

Rasmuson Foundation
Skinny Raven

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
U.S. Forest Service

Victor Mollozzi
Wild Scoops 5

Contact
Annie DuBois, Program Manager
ann.dubois@anchorageak.gov

Meredith Gutierrez, Field Educator
meredith@anchorageparkfoundation.org

facebook.com/YEPANC

@yep.alaska


